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PERMANENT MISSION OF GREECE TO THE UNITED NATIONS

URGENT
Ref. 90.2/ AS 2264

New York, 17 September 2021

Your Excellency,

First of all, | would like to warmly congratulate you on your election as President of ECOSOC for
the cycle 2021 -2022. As a member of ECOSOC in 2022, | am looking forward to our most fruitful
cooperation for the advancement of the important work of the Council and the monitoring of the
implementation of the Agenda 2030 and its Sustainable Development Goals.

Following your letters dated 29 July 2021 and 7 September 2021, I-have the honour and the
pleasure to write to you in order to express my Government’s wish to present the second Voluntary
National Review (VNR) of Greece to the 2022 HLPF.

I avail myself of this opportunity tc renew to you, Excellency, the assurances of my highest
consideration.

ria Theofili
Ambassador
Permanent Representative

H.E. Mr. Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of ECOSOC
New York




